
I would like to continue my objection to the proposed planning application.  
 
I can not see any information in the new documents submitted that adequately address 
my concerns in relation to dust and fine particle pollution due to the quarry and the 
increased road use and associated dangers and pollution locally. 
 
Hannah, Sam, Connie & Edgar Stockley 
26 Gaymore road, Cookley, dy10 3tu  
 


